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AARP PRAISES BIPARTISAN CONGRESSIONAL AGREEMENT WITH
MEDICARE, SOCIAL SECURITY FIXES

En español

Washington, DC—Today AARP released the following statement from CEO Jo Ann Jenkins praising
Congressional leaders and urging members of the House and Senate to support the bipartisan budget
agreement that would reduce skyrocketing Medicare Part B premiums and alleviate the challenges faced by the
Social Security Disability Insurance Trust Fund:

“AARP applauds today’s bipartisan agreement by Congressional leaders and urges members of Congress to
support this legislation that would help to ensure millions of American families no longer face looming cuts to
their earned benefits. In addition, families of veterans, children, and others with disabilities must no longer
worry about facing a sharp benefit reduction in the months ahead, and many Medicare beneficiaries no longer
must face a massive 52% increase in their Part B premiums and deductibles.”  

About AARP AARP is a nonprofit, nonpartisan organization, with a membership of nearly 38 million, that helps
people turn their goals and dreams into real possibilities, strengthens communities and fights for the issues that
matter most to families such as healthcare, employment and income security, retirement planning, affordable
utilities and protection from financial abuse. We advocate for individuals in the marketplace by selecting
products and services of high quality and value to carry the AARP name as well as help our members obtain
discounts on a wide range of products, travel, and services.  A trusted source for lifestyle tips, news and
educational information, AARP produces AARP The Magazine, the world's largest circulation magazine; AARP
Bulletin; www.aarp.org; AARP TV & Radio; AARP Books; and AARP en Español, a Spanish-language website
addressing the interests and needs of Hispanics. AARP does not endorse candidates for public office or make
contributions to political campaigns or candidates.  The AARP Foundation is an affiliated charity that provides
security, protection, and empowerment to older persons in need with support from thousands of volunteers,
donors, and sponsors. AARP has staffed offices in all 50 states, the District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, and the
U.S. Virgin Islands. Learn more atwww.aarp.org.​
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